
  
 
8/15/2019 
 
Letters of Engagement 
 
As work continues on improving the waste water treatment plant, the town needs to 
engage both financial consultants and legal consultants who will help navigate the state 
revolving loan process.  As with our recent projects in downtown, I am recommending 
that we utilize Baker Tilly and Ice Miller.  John Seever will serve as our point person 
from Baker Tilley and Lisa Lee will continue as our point attorney from Ice Miller.     
 
Pete 
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